
 



ATTENTION POTENTIAL KDP MEMBERS! 
If you are eligible to participate in the Kappa Delta Pi (KDP) 

International Honor Society, the deadline to apply for membership 
and submit membership dues has been extended to 

THIS FRIDAY, OCTOBER 12, 2012. 
The KDP Induction Ceremony will be held on Friday, November 2 
nd 

. For 
more information, please contact Professor Kristine Volpi at 

954-201-8422 or kvolpi@broward.edu. 


